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Comments: The Shoshone National Forest is one of my go to places when I have time to get out and explore.  I

seek it for it's unbelievably views, lack of development and quite.  Please help protect it against over use,

damaging noise from motorized recreationalists, and for the wildlife that lives there.    I believe the following

protection is crucial to help maintaining the health of the national forest and the enjoyment for those of us who is

it!     1-Snowmobile use in the High Lakes Wilderness Study Area should be reduced to comply with the 1984

Wyoming Wilderness Act (NOT increased as proposed)  2-Springtime conflict between motorized and non-

motorized over-snow use on Beartooth Pass should be minimized by ending snowmobile season on April 30

(NOT extending to June 15 as proposed)!   3-New motorized routes and trail miles should not be added in

Inventoried Roadless Areas, sensitive wildlife habitat, adjacent to the Fitzpatrick Wilderness, or across eligible

Wild and Scenic Rivers!  Thank you for taking the time to review my concerns.  I appreciate all you do and will

continue to do to protect our National Forest from motorized use, to protect the wildlife that rely on these lands to

live and strive, to keep these lands as undeveloped as possible and in their natural state.


